From: Islands2050

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 10:01 AM

To: Islands2050

Subject: FW: Islands Trust Policy Document

On Jun 21, 2021, at 12:38 PM, Gary Dunn wrote:

Trustees Luckham, Grove and Patrick,

We are very concerned that the Islands Trust is going forward with the first reading of the new 80 page Trust Policy Document on July 8,2021 without making it public first. First reading should be delayed until the September meeting as there are too many issues proposed in it that need to be made clear to everyone especially the proposal to ban private docks. This is an issue for Fisheries and Oceans Canada to decide not the Islands Trust.

Too much time and money have been spent drawing up this lengthy document without enough real input and clarity and more important trust matters have been neglected ---- it is next to impossible to obtain a permit for many things in a reasonable amount of time now.

We understand that when these proposals were put to a vote at a previous meeting of the Islands Trust the result was a tie vote. It does not seem right that you should proceed any further with this agenda without a clearly positive mandate from the Islands Trust (i.e. more than a simple majority). The complete document should be available to voters before the first reading is tabled as is the normal procedure.

Please give this your immediate attention and delay first reading until the voters really know what is proposed.

Yours truly,

Gary G. Dunn Jan E. Dunn

Salt Spring Island